
Walpole Ward Forum 
 
 

AGENDA 

 
Monday 9 March 2020 

7pm – 9pm 
St John's Church Hall, Mattock Lane, 

West Ealing W13 9LA 

 
 
1.  Welcome and introductions 

 
7pm 

2.  Local policing update from the Safer Neighbourhoods team  
 

 

3.  Dean Gardens improvement plans 
 

 

4.  Update on parkour and movement zone in Lammas Park 
 

 

5.  West Ealing community managed library – Ealing CVS  
 

 

6.  Ward forum budget 
- update on ward projects 
- new proposals 

 

 
 

7.  Public forum 
 

 

8.  Meeting close 9pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your ward councillors are: 
Cllr Gareth Shaw (Chair), Cllr Paul Conlan  

& Cllr Binda Rai 
 
 
 

If you have any further queries, please contact Kofi Nyamah, Community 
Management Coordinator on 020 8825 5818 or mywardmatters@ealing.gov.uk 

 
Please turn over for information about being kept informed on ward forum 
matters. 

mailto:mywardmatters@ealing.gov.uk


 

If you wish to be kept informed of ward forum matters 
please email mywardmatters@ealing.gov.uk with 
‘Walpole Ward Forum’ as the subject line. 
 
Under the General Data Protection Regulations 2018 we 
need your consent to collect, hold and use this information 
to contact you with: 
• Notifications and reminders about ward forum 

meetings and information 
• Notifications and reminders about consultations 

relevant to your ward 
• Ad-hoc news relating to your ward 
• Information from local community groups about 

events and opportunities in the local area  
• Opportunities to participate in future ward based (or 

occasionally wider area) research or initiatives. 
 
 
If you email mywardmatters@ealing.gov.uk with ‘Walpole 
Ward Forum’ as the subject line you are giving your 
consent.  
 
However, if you no longer wish to receive these 
notifications, again email mywardmatters@ealing.gov.uk 
with ‘unsubscribe’ as the subject line and ‘Walpole Ward 
Forum’ and we will remove your email address within five 
working days. 
 

 
If you would like the notes of this meeting sent to you 

by post only, please complete a self-addressed 
envelope. 
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